
From: Dykes, Katie <Katie.Dykes@ct.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 11:32 AM 
Cc: Dykes, Katie; Lehman, David; Wingfield, Betsey; Stevens, Graham; Daum, Alexandra; Czeczotka, Jan; 
Schain, Brendan; Collette, Kenneth; henri.martin@cga.ct.gov; Christine.Cohen@cga.ct.gov; 
Joan.Hartley@cga.ct.gov; Craig.Miner@cga.ct.gov; Stephen.Harding@housegop.ct.gov; 
Caroline.Simmons@cga.ct.gov; Bill.Buckbee@housegop.ct.gov; Joseph.Gresko@cga.ct.gov; Chandy, 
Binu; Albis, James; Abercrombie, Kyle 
Subject: Survey to assist with drafting recommendations and advice 
  
Good morning Working Group members, 
 
Thank you for participating in our last meeting.  For those that were present, you know that we 
did not have time to further discuss refining the charge for the Working Group Drafting Team, 
which is generally is charged with drafting the Working Group’s advice and recommendations 
to DEEP on the first phase subcommittee concept papers.   
  
The Working Group has a strong starting point with its first five concept papers.  Additional 
refinement is occurring through the two Ad Hoc Teams discussing Historical Fill & 
Anthropogenic Background and Releases on Residential Properties.   
  
As promised in our meeting, DEEP has put together a survey (see link below) that is designed to 
aid the Working Group’s Drafting Team in understanding the opinions of the Working Group as 
it looks to complete the synthesis of the Ad Hoc Team work with the existing concept papers 
and other thoughts of Working Group members and cohort groups.  Significant progress has 
been made thus far on the concept papers completed in June.  
  
Please complete this survey to help the Working Group members that volunteered to be on the 
Drafting Team: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AdHocSummarySurvey. 
  
We continue to be impressed with your commitment and support of this important process.    
  
Sincerely, 
Katie and David 
  
  
Katie S. Dykes 
Commissioner 
Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection 
79 Elm Street, Hartford, CT 06106-5127 
P: 860.424.3571M: 860.538.0950E: katie.dykes@ct.gov 
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